
Exploring Sunday scriptures?
Are you interested in exploring the Sunday scripture readings with a small 
group  of  parishioners?

A  group  of  parishioners  has  been  meeting  via Zoom at 10:30-11:30 on Friday 
mornings to break open the Sunday readings.

 As we begin the new liturgical year with the first Sunday of Advent, November 29, it 
might be a good time to consider a new way to enhance your worship experience.
If you are interested in joining us please contact Mary Lou Logsdon at
logsdon.marylou@gmail.com.

All are welcome.
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